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3 December 2019  

 

To Principals of Primary Schools and Nursery Schools and Managers / Leaders of Pre-school Providers 

participating in the Pre-School Education Programme. 

 

Dear Principal/ Manager/ Leader 

 

DIGITAL ADMISSIONS SEPTEMBER 2020 INTAKE: UPDATE NO 2: DIGITAL ADMISSIONS – VIDEO  

 

The Digital Admissions video has been added to the EA Digital Admissions Online Resource Hub. 

    

We would encourage you to share a copy of the video on your school/ playgroup’s online communication 

channels or use at your open day/night. You can download a copy of the video online by visiting the link 

below: 

    

https://www.eani.org.uk/school-management/ea-digital-admissions-online-resource-hub/videos-and-

presentations 

 

Instructions for downloading a copy of the video animation 

To download a copy of the video click on the arrow pointing downward which is located at the bottom right 

corner of the video (button circled in red below). You will be prompted to save the video to your device.  
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Using the video on school/playgroup communications channels 

If you would like to share the video on your school/ playgroup’s communication channels please associate 

the following text with the video: 

 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

If your child is starting pre-school or primary school in September 2020, you can apply online between 

Tuesday 7 January 2020 and 12.00 noon on Thursday 30 January 2020. Please note that places are not 

allocated on a first come, first served basis and applications will only be considered after the closing 

date. Further information is available on the EA website under the Admissions section at - 

https://www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions  

  

(INSERT VIDEO BELOW THIS TEXT) 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

Are there other ways to share the video? 

We have uploaded a copy of the video to our online communications channels (EA website, Facebook and 

Twitter) and schools/playgroups can share this video post from the EA Facebook page at 

@educationauthorityni or by retweeting on the EA Twitter account at @Ed_Authority.  

 

Further information resources will be made available soon. Please check 

www.eani.org.uk/digitaladmissions for the latest updates on this project.  

 
 

 

 
 
Mairead Maguire 

Project Lead Digital Admissions 
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